February 21%, 2024

The Laurens City Council met in special session at the Municipal Building at 12:00 p.m. on Wednesday, February 21st,
2024. Mayor Pro Tem John Jamison called the meeting to order. Present were Council members Hannah Zylstra by phone,
Loren Booth, Aaron Christenson, Jean Swanson, City Manager Hilary Reed, and Chief Ben Aschenbrenner.

Booth moved to approve the offer of employment as a full time Police Officer as amended to $46,000 to Josh Herrill.
Zylstra seconded. All ayes; motion carried.

Zylstra moved to adjourn at 12:05 p.m. Booth seconded. All ayes; motion carried.
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